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LETTER OF ACCREDITATION 
 

FOR TRAINING PROVIDED BY CHARIS LYNN CURTIS, EVOLUTIONARY COACH 
 

June 28, 2018 
 

On the strength of our review of your application and of the letter of support received today from Patricia Starr, the 

Indigenous Certification Board of Canada (ICBOC) confirms that the training entitled Origin Healing for Professionals, 

that you developed and delivered, satisfies ICBOC ‘s standards and requirements for training accreditation. The forty-

eight (48) hours of training offered from March 12th to March 19th, 2018 can be applied by the training participants 

toward their ICBOC certification or recertification.  
 

We have reviewed the topics, content, methods and cultural relevance of the Origin Healing for Professionals training, 
as well as your cultural competence as the facilitator delivering the training. Our conclusion concurs with the 
perspective expressed in the letter of support provided to us by the Gya’ Wa’ Tlaab Healing Centre Society’s Executive 
Director, Patricia Starr, who requested the training for the benefit of NNADAP and other workers in mental wellness 
and addictions.  
 

As Origin Healing for Professionals has been specifically requested and supported by a NNADAP treatment centre, the 
accreditation is offered free of charge by ICBOC. However, please note that this training accreditation is limited to the 
event and period stipulated in the contract with the Gya’ Wa’ Tlaab Healing Centre Society, in this case the training 
that occurred from the 12th to the 19th of March.  
 

If you provide the same training to another Indigenous client who is not funded by NNADAP, fees will then apply. 
However, if the same client requests again the same accredited training, the accreditation will stand, and the same 
protocol will apply in regard to the limited period for which the accreditation will be granted a second or third time. All 
that is required each time is the official confirmation of the contract and the training dates from the client, in this 
instance the Gya’ Wa’ Tlaab Healing Centre Society. 
 

As the letter of support required to finalize the accreditation arrived after the training occurred, the accreditation 
applies retroactively, so that the hours documented on the training certificate given to all participants will be applied 
to their certification or recertification.  Applicants for ICBOC professional certification are required to submit 
certificates as proof of training, we thank you for ensuring that participants are provided with these certificates.  
 

All My Relations 
 
 
 
 

Giselle Robelin, Registrar and Director of Standards 
Indigenous Certification Board of Canada 
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